
December 12, 2022 
Mrs. Tyisha Walker-Myers President, Board of Alders City of New Haven 165 Church St, 2nd Floor New Haven, CT 06520 

■ fl;;)
NEW HAVEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Re: Agreement between New Haven Board of Education and School Administrators Association of New Haven, Inc. 
Dear President Walker-Meyers, 
I respectfully submit the enclosed submission requesting the approval of the Board of Alders for the recently approved Collective Bargaining Agreement Between the New Haven Board of Education and School Administrators Association of New Haven, Inc. (SAA), from July 1, 2023 -June 30, 2026. As this is a multi-year contract, the approval of the Board of Alders is required. 
The Board of Education has been in association with the SAA for years, and has submitted a multi­year agreement to the Board of Alders in years pass. 
The new multiyear Agreement is for a total of 3 years and covers July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2026. The agreement calls for a 2.62% cost of living expenses increase for 23/24; 2.74% for 24/25; and 2.80% for 25/26. Overall, the total monetary increase over the three years is $1,480.299.00 or 8.16%. 
The Board of Education believes this is a fair contract; and it was approved by the Full Board of Education at its November 14, 2022 meeting. Thank you for your consideration of this new agreement which provides stability with our school system while remaining fiscally responsible to the District Budget and City tax payers. I look forward to the Alders' prompt approval of the Agreement. 
Thank you again for your time and attention. 
Respectfully submitted, 
�hael�y Chief of Staff 

Gateway Center I 54 Meadow Street, New Haven, CT 06519 

All kids can learn, achieve and rise to a bright future. 


